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Appendix A 
 
Proponent:  Hope Medina, representing self (hmedina@coloradocode.net); Craig Conner, representing 
self (craig.conner@mac.com); Gary Klein, Affiliated International Management, LLC, representing self 
(gary@aim4sustainability.com) 
 
Delete without substitution:  
 

APPENDIX A 
PROJECT ELECTIVES 

 
Reason:  The IgCC does not need more complexity and variability in the form of project electives.  Understanding all of the 
options in Appendix A adds to the burden of adopting jurisdictions as they try to understand all the options, including the 
requirement to decide specifically how many electives in each of the five Appendix A tables of options to require (Section 
A102.2).  Where adopted, Appendix A increases the complexity of the IgCC as code staff needs to learn all the 40+ electives.   
Maintaining the IgCC as a overlay code document is made more difficult by the need to maintain the individual sections in 
Appendix A as those Appendix A sections reference other parts of the IgCC or other I-codes.  Deleting Appendix A helps 
move towards a more usable IgCC. 
 
Cost Impact:  Will not increase the cost of construction.  

GG321-14 : APPENDIX A- MEDINA1213 

 

NOTE: This version of the code change proposal has been updated to include all reported errata.




